
 

 

14th October 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Pokémon Cards at Ashmole Primary School 

We have taken your feedback on board and after careful consideration, we have made the decision to ban Pokémon 

cards from being brought into school from Monday 18th October 2021.  

We appreciate that the children are enjoying having the cards in school and they may be upset with this decision, but we 

have found that cards are going missing, they are being brought out in lessons and causing distraction and children are 

continuing to trade even though we have asked them not to, which is causing even more upset. 

However, from Monday 1st November, we will be running a Pokémon Club after school every Monday from 3.30pm - 

4.30pm for pupils in Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5, which will be run by Mr Evaghoras in Aquila Class.  The club can only 

accommodate a maximum of 30 pupils and places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.   Pupils will need 

their own Pokémon Cards for the club which should be brought into school and kept in their bag until the club begins at 

3.30pm.  If a child is caught playing with their cards during the school day, the cards will be confiscated and the child 

will forfeit their place at the club.  There will be no charge for this club. 

Children will need to be collected promptly at 4.30pm from the library doors on the playground.  

If your child would like to attend this club, please complete the permission slip below and return it to the school office.   

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Toal 

KS2 Leader 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------------------- 

Year 3 – Year 5 Pokémon Club- After School  

I would like my child to attend the Pokémon Club every Monday after school from 1st November 2021.   

Child’s Name ……………………………………………………..……………………………………..…………Class ………………………………………………………………………..……… 

Pokémon Club Contract: 

• Trading of cards will be allowed but any cards traded are swapped fairly and will not be swapped back. 

• Children must be responsible for their own cards- if we find cards going missing Pokémon Club will stop. 

• Cards must only be taken out for club time and not during play, lunch or class time. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………….………………………………………………..Date……………………………………………..………………….…….. 

 


